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                                                             September 23, 2019 
 
 
 

J B Martinez 
P.O. Box 109 
Lindrith, NM 87029 
 
Dear Operator: 
 
On June 22, 2017, the OCD revoked your authorization to transport from or inject into all 
wells you operate for failure to file C-115 reports, per Rule 19.15.7.24 NMAC. 
 
J B Martinez has now brought their C-115 reports back into compliance, therefore, your 
Authorization to transport from or inject into all the wells you operate has been 
reinstated. If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 505-476-3493.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
J. Daniel Sanchez 
Compliance and Enforcement Manager 
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